
 

 
May 25, 2016 
 
         BY RESS & Courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
 Leamington Expansion Project 
 Board File # EB-2016-0013 
 
Union Gas Limited has reviewed Hydro One’s request for a one week extension to review the 
AC interference Study prepared by Corrosion Service Company Limited.  Union has no 
objection to Hydro One’s request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Shelley Bechard 
Administrative Analyst, Regulatory Projects 
:sb 
Encl. 
 
cc: L. Gluck, OEB 
 M. Millar, OEB 
 All Intervenors 
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